
Trustee Discussions February 2024

Our strong  funding position 
continues. As part of delivering 
the Trustees No.1 priority, we 

agreed to move some 
investments to further protect 
the scheme against inflation.

Launched our election for all  the 
Member Nominated Trustee posts.  

Check your inbox.  If you are 
interested, simply upload your 

nomination before 27 March 2024.

Discussed our shared responsible 
investing (ESG) beliefs with L&G.

AND
Agreed objectives with our 
governance and actuarial 
consultants, investment 
consultants and lawyers. 

Our new look website PRISM is being 
actively used by members.

Pension increase information will be 
available in the next few weeks, so go 

online and make sure we have your most 
up to date email address.
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